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Notice Regarding Replacement

REPLACING YOUR LIFE INSURANCE POLICY OR ANNUITY?

Are you thinking about buying a new life insurance policy or annuity and discontinuing or changing an existing one? If you 
are, your decision could be a good one – or a mistake. You will not know for sure unless you make a careful comparison 
of your existing benefits and the proposed benefits. Make sure you understand the facts. You should ask for the advice 
of the company or agent that sold you your existing policy to give you information concerning any proposed replacement.

As a general rule, there are disadvantages to dropping your existing life insurance or annuities. Hear both sides before you 
decide. That way you can be sure you are making a decision that is in your best interest.

Idaho law requires your existing company to be notified that you may be replacing their policy.

Applicant’s Signature

X

Applicant signed on (date)_______________________________________

Applicant’s name (printed)___________________________________

Agent’s Signature

X________________________________________________________________

Agent signed on (date) __________________________________________

American General Life Insurance Company, 2727-A Allen Parkway, Houston, TX 77019
The United States Life Insurance Company in the City of New York, 28 Liberty Street, 45th Floor, New York, New York 10005-1400
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